Date:
Representative or Senator Name
Address

City, State zip

Dear Representative or Senator _______________, 
 
As a citizen of Florida and a constituent in your district I wanted to share my thoughts with you. As my legislator I expect you to be fiscally responsible with my tax dollars. As I have come to have a better understanding of the current policies regarding sex offender laws I am extremely concerned we are not basing our policies on sound empirically based data. 

I believe we need to reform these policies and provide education, treatment and put resources towards those who pose high risk to our communities as well as create policies which will work towards stopping the cycle of abuse. 
      
·  I believe we must find alternatives for incarceration of low risk offenders.
·  I believe incarceration should be used only for those who pose a real risk to the community.

·  I believe we should be using risk assessments to determine who may need to be on the registry if anyone.
·  I believe the registry should not be public

·  I believe those who are on the registry should have a way of being removed. 

·  I believe residency restrictions do not work and do not keep us safe. I also have read several studies that specifically show how these very restrictions are making our communities less safe.

·  I believe my tax dollars are not being utilized effectively to manage this population and provide a sustainable system which restores people to productive lives.

·  I believe I have a right to expect our policies be based on fact and not emotion.

I expect my elected officials to work to make a great place to live for all of Florida’s citizens. 

I look forward to hearing back from you regarding your position on these issues and what you are going to be doing this next session to improve our policies by using empirical data.

Respectfully yours,

Constituent

Name

Address

City, State Zip code (or email and zip code)
Phone 
